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PRE-PRIMARY SCHOOLS – SUBSIDY SCHEME (13/07/10) 

 

(No.1B/309) Mr S. Obeegadoo (Third Member for Curepipe & Midlands) 

asked the Minister of Education and Human Resources whether he will state if 

Government proposes to extend the existing subsidy scheme for Pre-Primary Schooling 

to the 3-4 aged group and, if so, when. 

 

Reply: In line with the measures announced in the Government Programme 2010- 

2015, the existing grant scheme applicable to children aged 4+ will be extended to cover 

the 3 year olds. 

 

It is proposed to implement this measure as from 1 January 2011. 
 


